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February 13, 2025 
 
Mark Hohulin  
Vice President, Healthcare Analytics  
OSF Healthcare System  
124 S W Adams Street  
Peoria, Illinois 61602  
Mark.e.hohulin@OSFhealthcare.org 
 
Re: EXEMPTION COMPLETION CHANGE OF OWNERSHIP 
 Exemption #015-24 – Katherine Shaw Bethea Hospital 

Exemption Holders: Katherine Shaw Bethea Hospital, OSF Healthcare System  
 
Dear Mr. Hohulin: 
 
The Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board (“State Board”) received the exemption 
completion notice for the abovementioned exemption in a letter dated January 2, 2025. Our 
records will be updated to show that the exemption was completed on January 1, 2025, 
referenced in your correspondence, and compliance with the terms approved by the State Board. 
The Hospital is now known as OSF Healthcare Saint Katherine Medical Center.  No further 
action by the permit holder is required for this permit in relation to the Illinois Health Facilities 
Planning Act. 
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch with my staff at (217)782-3516. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
John P. Kniery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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